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NEWDB Memo# 04-2020: Equal Opportunity Officer Designation Change 1

Date: 		February 16,2021
To: 	NEWDB members, NE Local Elected Officials, Board staff, Service Provider staff, One Stop Operator and Partners
From: 	NEWDB – Michelle Bish, Executive Director
Subject: 	NEWDB and OOWD EO Officer 
Purpose:
This memo provides guidance on the Northeast Workforce Development Board (NEWDB) Equal Opportunity Officer (EEO) designation. All board members, LEOs, staff, and partners are hereby notified that as of March 9,2020, Jeremy Frutchey is the NEWDB EO Officer. Additionally, this notice also identifies Ferris Barger as the Oklahoma Office of Workforce Development EO Officer. 
NEWDB EO Officer Contact Information:
Northeast Workforce Development Board		
Jeremy Frutchey, EO Officer				
5238 OK Hwy 167			
Catoosa, OK 74015-3434					
Cell: 405-269-2821		
Email: Jeremy.frutchey@northeastworkforceboard.com
OOWD Officer Contact Information:
Equal Opportunity Officer
Oklahoma Office of Workforce Development
[bookmark: _Hlk28933520]Ferris Barger
900 N Portland Avenue, BT 300
Oklahoma City, OK 73107
Office: 405.208.2519
Email: ferris.barger@okcommerce.gov
[bookmark: _Hlk523202023][bookmark: _Hlk523202024][bookmark: _Hlk12629221][bookmark: _Hlk12629222][image: ]
[image: ]
[bookmark: _Hlk523115387]“Equal opportunity employment/program. Auxiliary aids and services are available to individuals with disabilities upon request.”
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